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Minutes of a meeting of the Chippenham Youth Council held in the Town Hall, on 
Tuesday 2 May 2023 at 4.30 pm. 
 
Youth Councillors Present: 
 
Six Youth Councillors were present  
 
Officers Present: 
 
Alex Cooper (AC), Democratic Services Officer 
Rob Escott (RE), Marketing Officer 
 
  
48 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 
There were no apologies for absence.  
  

49 CHIPPENHAM "ONE PLAN" UPDATE 
 
Youth Councillors discussed the Chippenham One Plan consultation and the 
various proposed schemes in the town centre. Youth Councillors considered 
the debate surrounding the proposals.  
  

50 CHIPPENHAM TOWN COUNCIL ECO INFOGRAPHIC 
 
Youth Councillors viewed and considered the Town Council’s eco 
infographic.  
  
Officers answered questions from Youth Councillors about the work that the 
Town Council is doing to tackle the climate and ecological emergency.  
  

51 ITEMS REFERRED TO THE YOUTH COUNCIL 
 
Youth Councillors received information about the Highways Code rule H2, as 
requested at the Planning, Environment and Transport Committee on 20 
April 2023.  
  
Youth Councillors considered highways safety issues for cyclists and 
pedestrians.  
  

52 SOCIAL MEDIA UPDATE & ITEMS FOR COMMUNICATION 
 
Youth Councillors had no items that they wished to communicate.  
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53 DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 
The next meeting of the Youth Council is currently scheduled to take place 
on Tuesday 16 May 2023.  
  

 The meeting concluded at 5.20 pm 
 
These minutes are subject to confirmation at the next meeting 
 
Signed on behalf of the Committee as a true record of the meeting 
 
 
 
 

 Chair: Date: 
 


